
From: CHAMBERS, Jane (EAST KENT HOSPITALS UNIVERSITY NHS FOUNDATION TRUST) 
[mailto: ]  
Sent: 05 October 2021 08:14 
To: Programme Officer <Programme.Officer@folkestone-hythe.gov.uk> 
Subject: reference “NATTRAN/SE/S247/3254” 

 

   
Dear Caroline, I object to Stopping Up” of Princes Parade and the closure of the coastal road 

along Prince's Parade in Hythe.   
  
I can’t support this.  I have enjoyed this stretch of coast all my life.  Use it most weekends for 
walks.  This would affect thousands in Hythe and surrounding areas.  
It would be tragic to lose this just to gain more housing.  
  
Please reconsider.  
  
Regards.  
  
Jane Chambers  

  
  

 




